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KINDERGARTEN AND PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION INFORMATION 2024-2025 

Online Kindergarten registration will begin on February 1st for the 2024-2025 school year.  Children reaching 

the age of five on or before October 1, 2024 are eligible to register for Kindergarten.  All registration documents 

should be completed online no later than March 10, 2024.  Once uploaded, the documents will be reviewed and 

any issues will be addressed accordingly. 

To begin the process of registering your child for Kindergarten, please complete the online portion of the 

registration at New Student Registration on the Fairfield Public School website. 

Please have the following information available to upload when registering your child (please note the 

registration forms can be found on the district website www.fpsk6.org): 

1. Child’s original birth certificate 

2. Completed and NOTARIZED certificate of residency (choose the appropriate affidavit) 

      (submit 3 or 4 additional documents showing proof of residency as indicated on the affidavit) 

 

3. Completed immunization record  

 (submit most recent records dated within 1 year of child’s start date) 

 (individual dates of all immunization must be recorded by your physician) 

 

4. Completed physical exam 

 (submit most recent physical exam dated within 1 year of child’s start date) 

 (to be completed, dated and signed by your child’s physician) 

 

5. Home Language Survey 

 

6. Registration Application 

 

All incoming Kindergarten students and their parents are invited to 

Kindergarten Orientation  

on Tuesday, June 4, 2024.  More information to follow. 

 

 

 

 

See PAGE 2 

https://www.fpsk6.org/fps/Registration/
http://www.fpsk6.org/
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Current PRESCHOOL Students:  Please note that all students currently enrolled in the Fairfield Preschool 

program for the 2023-2024 school year ARE REQUIRED to re-register their child for Kindergarten.   Please 

contact Pat Iandolo. 

 

Online PRESCHOOL registration – Applications are CLOSED.  If you were selected through the preschool 

lottery, you should have received your acceptance letter from the district that your child will be attending 

Preschool for the 2024-2025 school year.  Please complete the online portion of the registration at New Student 

Registration on the Fairfield Public School website.  You will need the same documents (1 through 6) as listed 

above.  

 

If you were not selected for the Preschool program for the 2024-2025 school year, please click here to be placed 

on the waiting list.   You will be notified if space becomes available.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding the registration process, please feel free to contact Pat Iandolo at 

iandolop@fpsk6.org or by calling 973-227-5586. 

https://www.fpsk6.org/fps/Registration/
https://www.fpsk6.org/fps/Registration/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekScJwkRlvEFT_1quPWZxdXM0QWy-i5t-UZuB1ZGNCm59CGA/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:iandolop@fpsk6.org

